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Katie d'Ath 2016-02-12 Break the
chains of OCD with Cognitive
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Behavioural Therapy Are you suffering
from Obsessive Compulsive Disorder
(OCD)?You're not alone. Whether
you've tried countless treatments or
areseeking help for the first time,
this expert, accessible guide isyour
beacon of hope for breaking the
chains of this cripplingdisorder.
Managing OCD with CBT For Dummies
usesmindfulness-based Cognitive
Behavioural Therapy (CBT) to
eradicateOCD from your day-to-day
life. Through clear and
sensitivedirection, you'll find out
how to identify and correct
negativethought patterns, confront
your problems with positive
solutionsand recognise the power of
cognitive thinking. Once a term only
used by psychologists and counselors,
CBT isnow in common use and has
become the preferred treatment method
breaking-free-from-ocd-a-cbt-guide-for-young-people-and-their-families

fora variety of psychological issues,
including anxiety anddepression,
self-esteem, eating disorders,
addiction, and manyothers. If you're
planning on trying it on its own or
inconjunction with other types of
therapies, you'll be heartened toknow
that a staggering 75% of people with
OCD are significantlyhelped by
CBT—which is why it remains the
treatment of choicefor tackling the
disorder by the National Institute
for Health andClinical Excellence
(NICE). Demonstrates how CBT
encourages new thinking patterns to
combatdestructive thought tendencies
Explains the causes and symptoms of
OCD Shows you how to use CBT to
modify everyday thoughts
andbehaviours with the aim of
positively influencing youremotions
Illustrates the importance of facing
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your fears and offerspositive
strategies on exposure therapy
There's no need to let OCD continue
to control your life. Thishow-to
guide helps you break down the
negative patterns that havebeen
keeping you hostage—and allows you to
build a positivefuture free of the
hold of OCD.
Obsessive-compulsive Disorders Fred
Penzel 2000 Offers advice on how to
choose the most effective therapies
and medications, and how to avoid
relapses.
Free Yourself from Ocd: Cbt-Based
Strategies to Manage Intrusive
Thoughts and Compulsive Behaviors
Jonah Lakin 2020-08-11 Practical,
proven strategies to break free from
the symptoms of OCD People with
obsessive-compulsive disorder (OCD)
often experience an overwhelming
breaking-free-from-ocd-a-cbt-guide-for-young-people-and-their-families

cycle of intrusive thoughts and
compulsive behaviors. Free Yourself
from OCD is your guide to simple,
effective, therapy-based techniques
that help you find relief and take
back your life. Explore user-friendly
strategies that have been clinically
proven to help people dealing with
OCD. This book will teach you how to
better understand and manage your OCD
through exercises like identifying
problematic thoughts and behaviors,
overcoming intrusive urges, and
staying focused and resilient. Free
Yourself from OCD features: Evidencebased exercises--Learn specific
coping techniques that use exposure
and response prevention therapy and
mindfulness-based cognitive
behavioral therapy. Real examples-Read anecdotes and case studies based
on real people with OCD, so you can
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see for yourself how the exercises
work. For everyone--These practical,
evidence-based strategies and
techniques range the entire spectrum
of OCD, so you can find expert advice
for the symptoms that affect you
most. Help end the cycle of OCD with
advice and exercises for living more
peacefully.
When a Family Member Has OCD Jon
Hershfield 2015-12-01 When someone
has obsessive-compulsive disorder
(OCD), it can affect the entire
family. This book is an essential
guide to help family members cope
with their loved one’s compulsive
behaviors, obsessions, and constant
need for reassurance. If your loved
one has OCD, you may be unsure of how
to express your concerns in a
compassionate, effective way. In When
a Family Member Has OCD, you and your
breaking-free-from-ocd-a-cbt-guide-for-young-people-and-their-families

family will learn ways to better
understand and communicate with each
other when OCD becomes a major part
of your household. In addition to
proven-effective cognitive behavioral
therapy (CBT) and mindfulness
techniques, you’ll find comprehensive
information on OCD and its symptoms,
as well as advice for each affected
family member. OCD affects millions
of people worldwide. Though
significant advances have been made
in medication and therapeutic
treatments of the disorder, there are
few resources available to help
families deal with the impact of a
loved one’s symptoms. This book
provides a helpful guide for your
family.
Coping with OCD Troy DuFrene
2008-06-01 When you have obsessivecompulsive disorder (OCD), it can
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feel like your own mind is at war
with itself. Instead of having
productive and positive thoughts, you
rehash the same worries and fears
over and over again until they become
unbearable. Did you really remember
to lock the front door? What if you
were to hit someone while driving
your car? You may find yourself
engaging in exhaustive rituals to
keep these thoughts at bay. But soon,
the doubts come back with a
vengeance. Coping with OCD offers a
simple and engaging program that can
help anyone with mild to moderate OCD
get started on the road to recovery.
This book begins with a crash course
on what OCD is-and what it is not.
You'll learn a proven, three-part
program for recovery that uses safe
and gradual exposure to distressing
thoughts and situations, mindfulness
breaking-free-from-ocd-a-cbt-guide-for-young-people-and-their-families

practice, and techniques to
restructure thinking. Additional
chapters address how families can
help, dealing with shame and blame,
depression, and maintaining progress.
The book also includes a helpful list
of resources for further reading and
additional support.
Overcoming Impulse Control Problems
Jon E. Grant 2011-02-14 If you feel
you are no longer in control of your
behavior, that your actions may have
interfered with your family, social,
or working life, this workbook can
help you take back control. Impulse
control disorders (ICDs) include
pathological gambling (PG),
kleptomania/compulsive stealing (KM),
pyromania/fire setting (PY), and
compulsive buying (CB). ICDs are
characterized by difficulties
resisting urges to engage in
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behaviors that are excessive and/or
ultimately harmful to oneself or
others. ICDs are relatively common
and can be significantly harmful even life threatening. They can also
be effectively treated with
behavioral therapies. Overcoming
Impulse Control Problems is written
by researchers with years of
experience studying the psychology of
impulse control disorders. This book
represents the treatment they have
found to be the most effective at
controlling urges to gamble, steal,
set fires, and over-spend. It will
also help you to better understand
the true nature of impulse control
problems, and will help to prevent
future problems. Intended for use in
conjunction with supervised therapy,
this workbook includes various selfassessmnets and exercises designed to
breaking-free-from-ocd-a-cbt-guide-for-young-people-and-their-families

help you realize the truth behind
your actions, and to reach the
ultimate goal of changing your
impulsive behaviors. This workbook
and the corresponding therapist guide
form a complete treatment package
that will help you overcome your
impulsive behaviors and learn skills
that are useful for a lifetime.
Relationship OCD Sheva Rajaee
2022-01-02 A powerful CBT approach to
help you find freedom from obsessive
relationship anxiety, doubt, and fear
of commitment Do you obsess over your
partner’s flaws? Does thinking about
the future of your relationship leave
you imagining the worst-case
scenario? When it comes to navigating
the world of romantic relationships,
some feelings of anxiety, doubt, and
fear are to be expected. But if your
fears so extreme that they threaten
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to destroy an otherwise healthy
relationship, you may have
relationship OCD—a form of obsessivecompulsive disorder (OCD) that causes
chronic obsessive doubt and anxiety
in relationships. So, how can you
free yourself to discover deeper
intimacy and security? Relationship
OCD offers an evidence-based,
cognitive behavioral approach to
finding relief from relationship
anxiety, obsessive doubt, and fear of
commitment. You’ll learn to challenge
the often-distorted thought patterns
that trigger harmful emotions,
increase your ability to think
rationally, and ultimately accept the
presence of intrusive thinking while
maintaining the values of a healthy
relationship. Relationships are the
ultimate unknown. If you’re ready to
let go of needing to know for sure,
breaking-free-from-ocd-a-cbt-guide-for-young-people-and-their-families

this book will help you find
satisfaction and thrive in your
romantic relationships—in all their
wonderful uncertainty.
The Mindfulness Workbook for OCD Jon
Hershfield 2020-12-01 If you have
obsessive-compulsive disorder (OCD),
you might have an irrational fear of
being contaminated by germs, or
obsessively double-check things. You
may even feel like a prisoner,
trapped with your intrusive thoughts.
And while OCD can have a devastating
impact on your life, getting real
help can be a challenge. Combining
mindfulness practices with cognitivebehavioral therapy (CBT), The
Mindfulness Workbook for OCD offers
practical and accessible tools for
managing the unwanted thoughts and
compulsive urges that are associated
with OCD. With this workbook, you
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will develop present-moment
awareness, learn to challenge your
own distorted thinking, and stop
treating thoughts as threats and
feelings as facts. This fully revised
and updated second edition also
includes new meditations,
information, and chapters on
emotional and mental contamination,
existential obsessions, false
memories, and more. If you’re ready
to take back your life back from
OCD—and start living with more joy in
the moment—this workbook has
everything you need to get started
right away.
Overcoming Anxiety Helen Kennerley
2009-07-30 Fully updated edition of
the bestselling self-help book, now
recommended on the national Books on
Prescription scheme. This everpopular guide offers a self-help
breaking-free-from-ocd-a-cbt-guide-for-young-people-and-their-families

programme, written by one of the UK's
leading authorities on anxiety and
based on CBT, for those suffering
from anxiety problems. A whole range
of anxieties and fears are explained,
from panic attacks and phobias to
obsessive compulsive disorder (OCD)
and generalised anxiety. It includes
an introduction to the nature of
anxiety and stress and a complete
self-help programme with monitoring
sheets based on Cognitive Behavioural
Therapy. The following websites may
offer useful further information on
anxiety disorders:
www.social-anxiety.org.uk
www.stress.org.uk
www.triumphoverphobia.com
The Mindfulness and Acceptance
Workbook for Anxiety John P. Forsyth
2016-04-01 Is anxiety and fear a
problem for you? Have you tried to
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win the war with your anxious mind
and body, only to end up feeling
frustrated, powerless, and stuck? If
so, you’re not alone. But there is a
way forward, a path into genuine
happiness, and a way back into living
the kind of life you so desperately
want. This workbook will help you get
started on this new journey today!
Now in its second edition, The
Mindfulness and Acceptance Workbook
for Anxiety offers a new approach to
your anxiety, fears, and your life.
Within its pages, you’ll find a
powerful and tested set of tools and
strategies to help you gain freedom
from fear, trauma, worry, and all the
many manifestations of anxiety and
fear. The book offers an empowering
approach to help you create the kind
of life you so desperately want to
live. Based on a revolutionary
breaking-free-from-ocd-a-cbt-guide-for-young-people-and-their-families

approach to psychological health and
wellness called acceptance and
commitment therapy (ACT), this fully
revised and updated second edition
offers compelling new exercises to
help you create the conditions for
your own genuine happiness and peace
of mind. You’ll learn how your mind
can trap you, keeping you stuck and
struggling in anxiety and fear.
You’ll also discover ways to nurture
your capacity for acceptance,
mindfulness, kindness, and
compassion, and use these qualities
to weaken the power of anxiety and
fear so that you can gain the space
do what truly matters to you. Now is
the time. Nobody chooses anxiety. And
there is no healthy way to “turn off”
anxious thoughts and feelings like a
light switch. But you can learn to
break free from the shackles of
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anxiety and fear and take back your
life. The purpose of this workbook is
to help you do just that. Your life
is calling on you to make that
choice, and the skills in this
workbook can help you make it happen.
You can live better, more fully, and
more richly with or without anxiety
and fear. This book will show you the
way. -- Recent studies support for
the effectiveness of ACT-based selfhelp workbooks as a low-cost
treatment for people experiencing
anxiety. (Ritzert, T., Forsyth, J.
P., Berghoff, C. R., Boswell, J., &
Eifert, G. H. (2016). Evaluating the
effectiveness of ACT for anxiety
disorders in a self-help context:
Outcomes from a randomized wait-list
controlled trial. Behavior Therapy,
47, 431-572.)
Managing OCD with CBT For Dummies
breaking-free-from-ocd-a-cbt-guide-for-young-people-and-their-families

Katie d'Ath 2016-04-25 Break the
chains of OCD with Cognitive
Behavioural Therapy Are you suffering
from Obsessive Compulsive Disorder
(OCD)? You're not alone. Whether
you've tried countless treatments or
are seeking help for the first time,
this expert, accessible guide is your
beacon of hope for breaking the
chains of this crippling disorder.
Managing OCD with CBT For Dummies
uses mindfulness-based Cognitive
Behavioural Therapy (CBT) to
eradicate OCD from your day-to-day
life. Through clear and sensitive
direction, you'll find out how to
identify and correct negative thought
patterns, confront your problems with
positive solutions and recognise the
power of cognitive thinking. Once a
term only used by psychologists and
counselors, CBT is now in common use
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and has become the preferred
treatment method for a variety of
psychological issues, including
anxiety and depression, self-esteem,
eating disorders, addiction, and many
others. If you're planning on trying
it on its own or in conjunction with
other types of therapies, you'll be
heartened to know that a staggering
75% of people with OCD are
significantly helped by CBT—which is
why it remains the treatment of
choice for tackling the disorder by
the National Institute for Health and
Clinical Excellence (NICE).
Demonstrates how CBT encourages new
thinking patterns to combat
destructive thought tendencies
Explains the causes and symptoms of
OCD Shows you how to use CBT to
modify everyday thoughts and
behaviours with the aim of positively
breaking-free-from-ocd-a-cbt-guide-for-young-people-and-their-families

influencing your emotions Illustrates
the importance of facing your fears
and offers positive strategies on
exposure therapy There's no need to
let OCD continue to control your
life. This how-to guide helps you
break down the negative patterns that
have been keeping you hostage—and
allows you to build a positive future
free of the hold of OCD.
Overcoming Unwanted Intrusive
Thoughts Sally M. Winston 2017-03-01
You are not your thoughts! In this
powerful book, two anxiety experts
offer proven-effective cognitive
behavioral therapy (CBT) skills to
help you get unstuck from disturbing
thoughts, overcome the shame these
thoughts can bring, and reduce your
anxiety. If you suffer from unwanted,
intrusive, frightening, or even
disturbing thoughts, you might worry
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about what these thoughts mean about
you. Thoughts can seem like
messages—are they trying to tell you
something? But the truth is that they
are just thoughts, and don’t
necessarily mean anything. Sane and
good people have them. If you are
someone who is plagued by thoughts
you don’t want—thoughts that scare
you, or thoughts you can’t tell
anyone about—this book may change
your life. In this compassionate
guide, you’ll discover the different
kinds of disturbing thoughts, myths
that surround your thoughts, and how
your brain has a tendency to get
“stuck” in a cycle of unwanted
rumination. You’ll also learn why
common techniques to get rid of these
thoughts can backfire. And finally,
you’ll learn powerful cognitive
behavioral skills to help you cope
breaking-free-from-ocd-a-cbt-guide-for-young-people-and-their-families

with and move beyond your thoughts,
so you can focus on living the life
you want. Your thoughts will still
occur, but you will be better able to
cope with them—without dread, guilt,
or shame. If you have unwanted
thoughts, you should remember that
you aren’t alone. In fact, there are
millions of people just like you—good
people who have awful thoughts,
gentle people with violent thoughts,
and sane people with “crazy”
thoughts. This book will show you how
to move past your thoughts so you can
reclaim your life! This book has been
selected as an Association for
Behavioral and Cognitive Therapies
Self-Help Book Recommendation—an
honor bestowed on outstanding selfhelp books that are consistent with
cognitive behavioral therapy (CBT)
principles and that incorporate
12/31

Downloaded from bucksandjakes.com
on December 5, 2022 by guest

scientifically tested strategies for
overcoming mental health
difficulties. Used alone or in
conjunction with therapy, our books
offer powerful tools readers can use
to jump-start changes in their lives.
Breaking Free from OCD Jo Derisley
2008 This step-by-step guide is
written for adolescents with OCD and
their families. Using the principles
of cognitive behavioural therapy,
which is the proven method for
helping those with OCD, it offers
teenagers a structured plan of
treatment which can be read alone, or
with a parent, counsellor or mental
health worker.
Overcoming Obsessive-Compulsive
Disorder David Veale 2009-08-27 A
Books on Prescription Title Break
free from unhelpful rituals and take
control of your life Are you plagued
breaking-free-from-ocd-a-cbt-guide-for-young-people-and-their-families

by a recurring thought or idea that
just won't go away? Perhaps you feel
the need to wash your hands
frequently, hoard things or
repeatedly check that all appliances
have been turned off before leaving
home? These are common symptoms of
obsessive compulsive disorder (or
OCD), a condition that causes
distress to hundreds of thousands of
people. Cognitive Behavioural Therapy
has been clinically proven to
significantly reduce symptoms of OCD.
Learn how to break free from the
destructive cycle of obsessive
behaviour and regain control of your
life. Shows you how to reduce the
distress caused by disturbing
thoughts, images and urges Reduces
and gradually helps you overcome
compulsions Offers advice on how
partners, relatives and friends can
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help.
Freedom from Obsessive Compulsive
Disorder Jonathan Grayson 2014-05-06
Nearly six million Americans suffer
from the symptoms of obsessivecompulsive disorder, which can
manifest itself in many ways:
paralyzing fear of contamination;
unmanageable “checking” rituals;
excessive concern with order,
symmetry, and counting; and others.
Freedom from Obsessive-Compulsive
Disorder provides Dr. Jonathan
Grayson’s revolutionary and
compassionate program for finally
breaking the cycle of overwhelming
fear and endless rituals, including:
Self-assessment tests that guide
readers in identifying their specific
type of OCD and help track their
progress in treatment Case studies
from Dr. Grayson’s revolutionary and
breaking-free-from-ocd-a-cbt-guide-for-young-people-and-their-families

profoundly successful treatment
program Blueprints for programs
tailored to particular manifestations
of OCD Previously unexplored
manifestations of OCD such as
obsessive staring, Relationship OCD
(R-OCD), obsessive intolerance of
environmental sounds and chewing
sounds Therapy scripts to help
individuals develop their own
therapeutic voice, to motivate
themselves to succeed New therapies
used in conjunction with exposure
techniques “Trigger sheets” for
identifying and planning for
obstacles that arise in treatment
Information on building a support
group And much more Demystifying the
process of OCD assessment and
treatment, this indispensable book
helps sufferers make sense of their
own compulsions through frank,
14/31

Downloaded from bucksandjakes.com
on December 5, 2022 by guest

unflinching self-evaluation, and
provides not only the knowledge of
how to change—but the courage to do
it.
Understanding OCD: Skills to Control
the Conscience and Outsmart Obsessive
Compulsive Disorder Leslie J. Shapiro
2015-03-10 One of the most
experienced therapists in the world
for treatment-resistant obsessive
compulsive disorder (OCD) explains
the disorder, the treatments
available, and the skills needed to
overcome and outsmart OCD. • Includes
a list of normal "bad" thoughts
versus obsessions • Features tests to
rate one's guilt, scrupulosity, and
OCD • Examines the ways in which
guilt is an interfering factor in OCD
treatment and recovery • Covers
effective strategies for controlling
the conscience-related aspects of the
breaking-free-from-ocd-a-cbt-guide-for-young-people-and-their-families

disease
Rewire Your OCD Brain Catherine M.
Pittman 2021-06-01 Rewire the brain
processes that cause obsessions and
compulsions—and take back your life!
If you’ve ever wondered why you seem
to get trapped in an endless cycle of
obsessive, compulsive thoughts, you
don’t have to wonder anymore.
Grounded in cutting-edge neuroscience
and evidence-based cognitive
behavioral therapy (CBT), Rewire Your
OCD Brain will show you how and why
your brain gets stuck in a loop of
obsessive thinking, uncertainty, and
worry; and offers the tools you need
to short-circuit this response and
get your symptoms under control—for
good. Written by clinical
psychologist Catherine Pittman and
clinical neuropsychologist William
Youngs, this groundbreaking book will
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show how neurological functions in
your brain lead to obsessions,
compulsions, and anxiety. You’ll also
find tons of proven-effective coping
strategies to help you manage your
worst symptoms—including relaxation,
exercise, healthy sleep habits,
cognitive restructuring, cognitive
defusion, distraction, and
mindfulness. The brain is powerful,
and the more you work to change the
way you respond to obsessive
thoughts, the more resilient you’ll
become. If you’re ready to rewire the
brain processes that lie at the root
of your obsessive thoughts, this book
has everything you need to get
started today.
The OCD Workbook Bruce M. Hyman
2010-11-01 If you have obsessivecompulsive disorder (OCD), chances
are that your persistent obsessive
breaking-free-from-ocd-a-cbt-guide-for-young-people-and-their-families

thoughts and time-consuming
compulsions keep you from enjoying
life to the fullest. But when you are
in the habit of avoiding the things
you fear, the idea of facing them
head-on can feel frightening and
overwhelming. This book can help. The
OCD Workbook has helped thousands of
people with OCD break the bonds of
troubling OCD symptoms and regain the
hope of a productive life. Endorsed
and used in hospitals and clinics the
world over, this valuable resource is
now fully revised and updated with
the latest evidence-based approaches
to understanding and managing OCD. It
offers day-to-day coping strategies
you can start using right away, along
with proven-effective self-help
techniques that can help you maintain
your progress. The book also includes
information for family members
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seeking to understand and support
loved ones who suffer from this often
baffling and frustrating disorder.
Whether you suffer with OCD or a
related disorder, such as body
dysmorphic disorder or
trichotillomania, let this new
edition of The OCD Workbook be your
guide on the path to recovery. This
new edition will help you: use selfassessment tools to identify your
symptoms and their severity; create
and implement a recovery strategy
using cognitive behavioral self-help
tools and techniques; learn about the
most effective medications and
medical treatments; find the right
professional help and access needed
support for your recovery; and
maintain your progress and prevent
future relapse.
Overcoming Harm OCD Jon Hershfield
breaking-free-from-ocd-a-cbt-guide-for-young-people-and-their-families

2018-12-01 Don’t let your thoughts
and fears define you. In Overcoming
Harm OCD, psychotherapist Jon
Hershfield offers powerful cognitive
behavioral therapy (CBT) and
mindfulness tools to help you break
free from the pain and self-doubt
caused by harm OCD. Do you suffer
from violent, unwanted thoughts and a
crippling fear of harming others? Are
you afraid to seek treatment for fear
of being judged? If so, you may have
harm OCD—an anxiety disorder
associated with obsessive-compulsive
disorder (OCD). First and foremost,
you need to know that these thoughts
do not define you as a human being.
But they can cause a lot of real
emotional pain. So, how can you
overcome harm OCD and start living a
better life? Written by an expert in
treating harm OCD, this much-needed
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book offers a direct and
comprehensive explanation of what
harm OCD is and how to manage it.
You’ll learn why you have unwanted
thoughts, how to identify mental
compulsions, and find an overview of
cognitive-behavioral and mindfulnessbased treatment approaches that can
help you reclaim your life. You’ll
also find tips for disclosing violent
obsessions, finding adequate
professional help, and working with
loved ones to address harm OCD
systemically. And finally, you’ll
learn that your thoughts are just
thoughts, and that they don’t make
you a bad person. If you have harm
OCD, it’s time to move past the
stigma and start focusing on
solutions. This evidence-based guide
will help light the way.
Breaking Free of Child Anxiety and
breaking-free-from-ocd-a-cbt-guide-for-young-people-and-their-families

OCD Eli R. Lebowitz 2021 Anxiety
disorders and OCD are the most common
mental health problems of childhood
and adolescence. This book provides a
complete, step-by-step program for
parents looking to alleviate their
children's anxiety by changing the
way they themselves respond to their
children's symptoms.
Needing to Know for Sure Martin N.
Seif 2019-12-01 Powerful skills based
in cognitive behavioral therapy (CBT)
to help you break free from the fear
of uncertainty and put a stop to
compulsive checking and reassurance
seeking. “How do I know I made the
right decision?” “What if I’m wrong?”
“I need to know for sure.” Do you
have thoughts like these—thoughts
that cause you to second-guess
yourself, and lead to anxiety,
stress, and worry? Do you find
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yourself repeatedly checking your
email for no reason, asking others
for their opinions about something
again and again, or lying awake at
night overanalyzing and planning
ahead in an attempt to feel less
anxious? If so, you probably have a
problem with compulsive reassurance
seeking. The good news is that you
can break free from this “reassurance
trap”—this book will show you how. In
this unique guide, you’ll find
proven-effective tips and tools using
CBT to help you tolerate uncertainty,
face specific worrying scenarios, and
gradually reduce the compulsion to
incessantly seek reassurance. Most
importantly, you’ll learn to deal
with those pesky “doubt attacks” and
trust your own judgment. Asking for
reassurance is a self-reinforcing
behavior—if you do it, you’re less
breaking-free-from-ocd-a-cbt-guide-for-young-people-and-their-families

likely to handle stressful situations
without needing further reassurance.
And so the cycle continues. The CBT
skills in this book will help you
break this exhausting and painful
pattern, so you can build selfconfidence and improve your life.
A Clinician's Guide to Treating OCD
Jan van Niekerk 2018-08-01 As a
clinician, you know how difficult it
can be to treat clients with
obsessive-compulsive disorder (OCD)
using a one-size-fits-all approach.
This powerful and evidence-based
guide offers a variety of
customizable treatment strategiesmade simple and practical-for helping
clients with OCD. Written by a
psychologist and expert in treating
obsessive-compulsive disorder, A
Clinician’s Guide to Treating OCD
combines powerful, evidence-based
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therapies to help you create a
concise and customizable treatment
plan. The methods including cognitive
behavioral therapy (CBT), exposure
and response prevention therapy
(ERP), inference-based therapy (IBT),
metacognitive therapy (MCT) and
acceptance and commitment therapy
(ACT), are presented in an easy-tofollow format, incorporate the newest
research, and offer a wide range of
skills for helping OCD clients. The
standalone treatment protocols
outlined in each chapter represent a
specific model and procedure for
addressing the mechanisms underlying
the OCD. In addition, you'll find
worksheets and online resources to
help you create individualized
treatment programs to best suit your
clients’ needs. If you're looking for
a simple, customizable approach to
breaking-free-from-ocd-a-cbt-guide-for-young-people-and-their-families

treating clients with OCD, this book
has everything you need to get
started.
Ocd Scott Granet 2018-11-20 The
Complete OCD Workbook delivers a new
action-oriented approach that
combines CBT, ERP, and mindfulness
strategies to effectively take
control of OCD. OCD manifests in many
forms, but the only solution for
treatment is to take action. Applying
proven therapeutic strategies to
actionable exercises, The Complete
OCD Workbook arms you with the tools
you need to fight obsessive thoughts
and compulsions, and take your life
back from OCD. Designed for various
types of OCD, from "Pure" (thoughts
only) to compulsive behaviors, this
workbook combines CBT, ERP, and
mindfulness strategies into a stepby-step method for confronting
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intrusive thoughts and behaviors.
Tracking your progress through
reflective questionnaires and journal
entries, The Complete OCD Workbook
offers a supportive, self-paced
framework to free yourself from OCD.
The Complete OCD Workbook includes:
An essential introduction that
provides an overview of the primary
treatment methods such as CBT, ERP,
and mindfulness. Actionable exercises
that use questionnaires, checklists,
and reflective prompts to provide a
hands-on and personalized approach to
treating OCD. Real stories that offer
support throughout your journey to
healing, from patients who understand
and have overcome struggles
associated with OCD. OCD is
determined--it doesn't give up
easily. But you have the
determination to challenge it, and
breaking-free-from-ocd-a-cbt-guide-for-young-people-and-their-families

that is the first of many successes
you'll discover in The Complete OCD
Workbook.
OCD in Children and Adolescents
Katherine McKenney 2020-01-07 In a
large-size format for easy
photocopying, this user-friendly
manual presents a tested treatment
protocol for children and adolescents
(ages 6 to 18) struggling with
obsessive–compulsive disorder (OCD).
Ten flexible modules give clinicians
tools for engaging kids and their
parents and implementing successful
exposure and response prevention
activities, as well as other
cognitive-behavioral therapy (CBT)
strategies. Each module includes
vivid clinical vignettes, sample
scripts, “tips and tricks” drawn from
the authors’ extensive experience,
and numerous reproducible child and
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parent handouts and worksheets.
Purchasers get access to a Web page
where they can download and print
additional copies of the reproducible
materials, in color.
Breaking Free from OCD Jo Derisley
2008-05-15 Part of the Reading Well
scheme. 35 books selected by young
people and health professionals to
provide 13 to 18 year olds with highquality support, information and
advice about common mental health
issues and related conditions.
Obsessive-compulsive disorder (OCD)
is a potentially life-long
debilitating disorder, which often
emerges during teenage years and
affects as many as 1 in every 50
people. Young people living with OCD
experience recurrent obsessions or
compulsions that are distressing and
interfere with their social lives,
breaking-free-from-ocd-a-cbt-guide-for-young-people-and-their-families

relationships, educational
functioning and careers. Written by
leading experts on OCD, this step-bystep guide is written for adolescents
with OCD and their families, to be
used in home treatment or as a selfhelp book. Using the principles of
cognitive behavioural therapy (CBT),
which is the proven method for
helping those with OCD, it offers
teenagers a structured plan of
treatment which can be read alone, or
with a parent, counsellor or mental
health worker. The guide provides
useful advice and worksheets
throughout. This self-help book for
young people is an invaluable
resource for adolescents who have
suffered from, or know someone who
has suffered from, OCD, their
families, teachers, carers, and
mental health professionals.
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Break Free from OCD Fiona Challacombe
2011-09-09 Are you plagued by
obsessive thoughts, rituals or
routines? Would you like to regain
control over your behaviour and cast
your fears aside? Whether you are
compelled to wash your hands more and
more thoroughly or feel the need to
keep checking that you've turned off
appliances, obsessive worries can be
a drain on daily life. However, you
don't need to suffer any more. This
practical guide, written by three
leading cognitive behavioural therapy
experts, enables you to make sense of
your symptoms, and gives a simple
plan to help you conquer OCD.
Includes: detailed information on the
many different manifestations of OCD;
the differences between normal and
obsessive worries; clear information
on treating your individual problem;
breaking-free-from-ocd-a-cbt-guide-for-young-people-and-their-families

real-life case studies and examples;
and advice and support for friends
and family of OCD sufferers. Whether
your condition is mild or severe,
this definitive resource will help
you reclaim your life and keep OCD
away for good.
Talking Back to OCD John S. March
2006-12-28 No one wants to get rid of
obsessive-compulsive disorder more
than someone who has it. That's why
Talking Back to OCD puts kids and
teens in charge. Dr. John March's
eight-step program has already helped
thousands of young people show the
disorder that it doesn't call the
shots--they do. This uniquely
designed volume is really two books
in one. Each chapter begins with a
section that helps kids and teens
zero in on specific problems and
develop skills they can use to tune
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out obsessions and resist
compulsions. The pages that follow
show parents how to be supportive
without getting in the way. The next
time OCD butts in, your family will
be prepared to boss back--and show an
unwelcome visitor to the door.
Association for Behavioral and
Cognitive Therapies (ABCT) Self-Help
Book of Merit
Overcoming Compulsive Checking Paul
R. Munford 2004 An OCD specialist
offers the first CBT book to
specifically address compulsive
checkers, helping to elminate or
reduce obsessions of performing
actions incorrectly, misspeaking,
misswriting, or facing criticism or
punishment for being at fault for
fires, break-ins, flooding, or injury
to others. Readers will be able to
begin training their brains to stop
breaking-free-from-ocd-a-cbt-guide-for-young-people-and-their-families

obsessing by learning to embrace
their fears and experiment with
exposure to their fears. The final
chapters deal with trouble shooting
particularly difficult situations and
educating family members in
supporting and helping the person to
overcome their OCD.
Obsessive Compulsive Disorder
Frederick M. Toates 2002
Cognitive Therapy for Obsessivecompulsive Disorder Sabine Wilhelm
2006 Two OCD experts provide
therapists with a breakthrough
treatment model employing purely
cognitive treatment methods, proven
effective for people with pure
obsessions, harming, religious, and
sexual obsessions, as well as
checking and mental rituals.
Loving Someone with OCD Karen J.
Landsman 2005-05-01 People who suffer
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from mental illness rarely do so
alone. Their families and loved ones
face their own set of unique
challenges-problems that deserve
their own resources and sources of
support. This is the first book
written specifically to the loved
ones of people with obsessivecompulsive disorder (OCD). It helps
readers examine how OCD affects their
lives and offers a straightforward
system for building a healthier, more
constructive relationship with OCD
sufferers. The book contains basic
information about OCD-its definition,
cause, and symptoms-and a brief
overview of treatments available for
the disorder. After these
introductory sections, the book
focuses on ways readers can foster a
healthy relationship with someone
with OCD. It includes tips for
breaking-free-from-ocd-a-cbt-guide-for-young-people-and-their-families

increasing family involvement, making
accommodation for the disorder in
daily life, and creating an action
plan for change using family
contracts. The book also covers
relational topics such as parenting
and marriage, self-care, and support
networking. Throughout, the book
illustrates important points with the
real-life stories of families living
with OCD.
Cognitive Behaviour Therapy for
Obsessive-compulsive Disorder
Victoria Bream 2017-07-13 Obsessivecompulsive disorder can be a very
disabling and distressing problem.
Cognitive behavioural therapy (CBT)
has been shown to be very effective
in helping people to overcome OCD.
However, OCD is a highly
heterogeneous disorder, often
complicated by contextual factors,
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and therapists are often left
wondering how to apply their
knowledge of treatment to the
particular problems as they face them
in clinical practice. This book
provides the reader with an
understanding of the background to
and principles of using CBT for OCD
in a clear practical 'how to' style.
It also elucidates the particular
challenges and solutions in applying
CBT for OCD using illustrative case
material and guidance on formulationdriven intervention. The book also
addresses commonly occurring
complexities in the treatment of OCD,
for example working with comorbidity,
perfectionism, shame and family
involvement in symptoms. Throughout
the book, the authors provide tips on
receiving and giving supervision to
trouble-shoot commonly encountered
breaking-free-from-ocd-a-cbt-guide-for-young-people-and-their-families

problems, resulting in a guide that
can help clinicians at all levels of
experience.
Free from OCD Timothy A. Sisemore
2010-08-01 You may not know anyone
else who suffers from repetitive
“stuck” thoughts and compulsive
rituals, but plenty of other teens
experience symptoms of obsessivecompulsive disorder (OCD): the need
to repeatedly wash their hands, check
to make sure everything’s okay, count
possessions, put things in order, or
even repeat thoughts over and over.
Rituals like these may calm you down
when you’re feeling stressed or
anxious, but you know all too well
that the relief is temporary and
you’ll have to repeat the ritual when
you start feeling uneasy again. This
cycle can make you feel trapped, but
also may seem impossible or even
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frightening to break. Free from OCD
offers forty easy cognitive
behavioral exercises to help you move
past your symptoms and live freely
and flexibly, without fear. You’ll
finally be able to stop compulsive
thoughts in their tracks and keep
them from coming back. This book
helps you learn to: •Notice when
thoughts are based in reality and
when they’re exaggerated •Recognize
and neutralize situations that
trigger your symptoms •Make friends
and feel more confident in social
situations •Use relaxation techniques
instead of falling back on your
rituals
Obsessive-Compulsive Disorder
Cherlene Pedrick 2011-01-01
Obsessive-compulsive disorder (OCD)
is a neurobehavioral disorder that
affects millions of people. People
breaking-free-from-ocd-a-cbt-guide-for-young-people-and-their-families

with this disorder have behaviors
that they can t help doing or can t
stop doing, such as washing their
hands over and over or continuously
checking to see if the stove is off.
These obsessions or compulsions are
time consuming, distressing, and
interfere with normal routines,
relationships with others, or daily
functioning. The disorder usually
develops before the age of thirty but
can begin at any time. Effective
treatment - medications and/or
cognitive-behavioral therapy - is
available to help people living with
OCD effectively manage their
symptoms. Learn about the nature of
the disorder, its symptoms, and more
in this insightful overview.
Getting Over OCD, Second Edition
Jonathan S. Abramowitz 2018-02-15
"Tens of thousands of readers are
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living freer, happier lives thanks to
the clinically proven strategies in
this book. Now thoroughly updated
based on the latest science, the
workbook helps OCD sufferers use the
powerful techniques of cognitivebehavioral therapy (CBT)--the most
effective treatment for the disorder-to achieve lasting recovery.
Examples and stories of people with a
wide range of obsessional thoughts
and compulsive behaviors illustrate
the 10 steps of the program and
assure readers they are not alone.
Numerous worksheets and other
practical tools can be downloaded and
printed for repeated use. The second
edition is revised throughout with
cutting-edge strategies for coping
with unwanted thoughts that can't be
eliminated completely, plus new
learning techniques drawn from brain
breaking-free-from-ocd-a-cbt-guide-for-young-people-and-their-families

research"-OCD, Anxiety and Related Depression
Adam Shaw 2021-11-25 Being in control
of your mental health and
understanding your own mental health
wellbeing just makes everything in
life better – it's that simple. From
the heart and soul of Adam Shaw, who
battled OCD for decades, and the
expert insight of his psychologist,
Lauren Callaghan, comes the
definitive recovery guide for OCD,
anxiety, and related depression. This
unique self-help book brings you
advice and recovery tools from the
separate perspectives of a leading
psychologist and her patient, and
gives an insight into mental health
recovery and CBT techniques that you
can really relate to. This new
edition contains a bonus chapter on
how Adam has used this approach to
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maintain his recovery and wellness
several years on.
OCD - Tools to Help Young People
Fight Back! Cynthia Turner 2019-03-21
Obsessive-compulsive disorder (OCD)
affects approximately one in a
hundred young people, and often makes
it difficult to lead happy and
productive lives. This manual from
the distinguished Maudsley hospital
guides therapists through the process
of treating young people with the
disorder and supporting patients and
their families. Designed to be used
in conjunction with the complementary
workbook OCD - Tools to Help You
Fight Back!, it features an adaptable
evidence-based treatment based on
Cognitive Behavioural Therapy and
Exposure and Response Prevention
techniques. It provides instructions
on how best to educate young people
breaking-free-from-ocd-a-cbt-guide-for-young-people-and-their-families

and their families about OCD and
anxiety, and on how to involve
patients' families in the recovery
process to form a truly collaborative
team. Essential reading for
professionals treating young people
with OCD, it will prove a valuable
resource for both experienced
therapists and clinicians in
training.
The Worrier's Guide to Overcoming
Procrastination Kevin Gyoerkoe
2011-01-01 Break the Bonds of
Anxiety-Driven Procrastination You
know that postponing things you need
to do can result in negative
consequences-overdue bills, unhappy
supervisors, disappointed friends and
romantic partners, and feelings of
guilt or dread-but something inside
keeps you from taking action. For
many of us, that something is
29/31

Downloaded from bucksandjakes.com
on December 5, 2022 by guest

anxiety-fear of failure, firmly
entrenched perfectionism, or even
fear of success. With The Worrier's
Guide to Overcoming Procrastination,
you'll develop the skills you need to
understand and conquer the anxiety
that lies at the root of your chronic
avoidance. These proven skills for
overcoming procrastination will help
you to work productively, enjoy
guilt-free leisure time, and free
yourself from the anxiety that holds
you back. Use this effective program
to: •Identify the specific reasons
behind your procrastination
•Eradicate the negative thinking
patterns that fuel anxiety •Set goals
for boosting your productivity and
improving time management •Make the
commitment to change your habits for
good
Break Free from Intrusive Thoughts
breaking-free-from-ocd-a-cbt-guide-for-young-people-and-their-families

Debra Kissen 2021-02-02
Everyday Mindfulness for OCD Jon
Hershfield 2017-10-01 “The most
empowering OCD book I have ever
read.” —Reid Wilson, PhD, author of
Stopping the Noise in Your Head Don’t
just survive—thrive. In Everyday
Mindfulness for OCD, two experts in
obsessive-compulsive disorder (OCD)
offer a blend of mindfulness, humor,
and self-compassion to help you stop
dwelling on what’s wrong and start
enhancing what’s right—leading to a
more joyful life. If you’ve been
diagnosed with OCD, you already
understand how your obsessive
thoughts, compulsive behavior, and
need for rituals can interfere with
everyday life. Maybe you’ve already
undergone therapy or are in the midst
of working with a therapist. It’s
important for you to know that life
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doesn’t end with an OCD diagnosis. In
fact, it’s possible to not only live
with the disorder, but also live
joyfully. This practical and
accessible guide will show you how.
In Everyday Mindfulness for OCD,
you’ll discover how you can stay one
step ahead of your OCD. You’ll learn
about the world of mindfulness, and
how living in the present moment nonjudgmentally is so important when you
have OCD. You’ll also explore the
concept of self-compassion—what it

breaking-free-from-ocd-a-cbt-guide-for-young-people-and-their-families

is, what it isn’t, how to use it, and
why people with OCD benefit from it.
Finally, you’ll discover daily games,
tips, and tricks for outsmarting your
OCD, meditations and mindfulness
exercises, and much, much more.
Living with OCD is challenging—but it
doesn’t have to define you. If you’re
tired of focusing on how “hard”
living with OCD is and are looking
for fun ways to make the most of your
unique self, this book will be a
breath of fresh air.
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